
USDA 
RURAL DEVELOPMENT 

Dear Homeowner: 
 
This is a follow up to our recent letter in which we had enclosed a LOAN SERVICING  
SATISFACTION SURVEY for you to complete.  If you have already completed the  
survey and returned it, we thank you. 
 
If you have not yet returned the survey, please take a few minutes to complete it. Your opinion 
is very important.  We appreciate your returning the completed survey WITHIN THE NEXT 
THREE DAYS.  Please use the postage paid envelope that was included with the survey to 
return your questionnaire to the independent market research firm of XXXXXXXXXXXXX. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
 
 
Administrator 
Rural Housing Servicing 
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